
 

 

SJL YR 6 TRIP TO PARLIAMENT  

Friday 6th September 2024 

Information for Parents/Carers 

 

Good afternoon all,  

 

For those children attending the trip to Parliament tomorrow, please see the 

below information. 

 

• Please ensure your child arrives at school 8:15am, the coach will leave at 

8:30am prompt. 

• They must be in full uniform, with sensible black footwear and a suitable 

coat.  

• If you have not booked a packed lunch via school, please ensure one is 

provided for them.  

• Extra snacks/food can be brought with them for the journey home.  

• The children are welcome to bring money along with them, but no more 

than £10 each. 

• Mrs Hart, Mr Sheehan, Mrs Brazil and Miss Chapman will be in attendance   

• No mobile phones will be permitted on the trip, this is due to safeguarding 

and security measures in place at Parliament that will need to be complied 

with. 

• Photos of the trip will be uploaded to X/Twitter throughout the day on our 

school page @SJLCardiff 

• Parents will be notified by text when the children arrive in London, and 

again when they are on their journey back to school with up to date return 

times. 

• Please ensure an adult is present to collect your child at the school when 

they return. 

 


